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I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO
prohibition in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers
#19-002-R and #19-003-R.  However I don't believe that is enough, why limit it to
only pig farms?  All CAFO's of all sizes should be prohibited in the Buffalo
watershed.  Also the disposal/spreading of any type of animal waste should be
completely prohibited in the Buffalo watershed.  Lets not make the same mistakes as
in the past and leave the door open to loop holes that allow these types of farms
anywhere near sensitive and protected areas of our beautiful state, not just the
Buffalo watershed.

Corey Duncan
Fayetteville, AR
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